
Ohio Deferred Compensation (Ohio DC) has partnered with Enrich to provide our participants access to free, 
robust financial wellness resources. We want to encourage you to inform your employees that they will soon 
have access to this new platform and to thank you for helping your employees to improve their financial 
wellness. 

Ohio DC staff evaluated the needs of Ohio public employees to ensure the company we partnered with was 
equally focused on building a better financial future for them. With this new set of tools, we hope to remove 
financial roadblocks that can get in the way of your employees achieving their dreams, by providing them with 
fun and easy-to-use resources to improve their personal finance skills.

When it comes to money, everyone has different strengths, weaknesses, and goals. Enrich will help your 
employees build a personalized plan, with recommendations on the tools, videos, and mini-courses that are 
most relevant to them.

In order to take advantage of these resources, an employee must be enrolled with Ohio DC and have an online 
account established. If employees are interested in taking advantage of these resources but are not yet enrolled 
with Ohio DC, directions for becoming a new participant are included in the graphic below. 

Thank you for taking a look at these exciting tools and resources that can help your employees improve their 
financial wellness. We hope we can empower all of our participants with this extensive platform to succeed in 
money management. 

Ohio DC’s Service Center does not have access to your Enrich profile. For assistance with using the Enrich 
service, Ohio DC participants should contact Enrich Customer Service: support@enrich.com.

https://www.ohio457.org/enrich



